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Mr. Vice-President, 

Barbados welcomes Grenada and thanks it for the report and oral update.   

We note the progress made since the last Review and congratulate the Government for recognising the impact of climate change on human rights.  We commend the efforts of Grenada, to mainstream climate change and environmental issues. 

Barbados offers the following recommendations:
1) [bookmark: _GoBack]Continue to strengthen national legislation to ensure the principle of equality between women and men is fully realised; 
 
2) Deepen efforts that raise awareness of parents, teachers, and members of law enforcement regarding the rights of children;

3) Obtain and deploy the resources necessary, through national effort and in collaboration with other partners, to achieve resilience to natural disasters and the impact of climate change.  

We wish Grenada a successful UPR outcome.  

Thank you Mr. Vice-President.
